
 

Spring 
Break 

will  

start  

April 1st 
and  

will end  

April 10th. 

 

 

We are here to 

serve you and 

your family!  If 

you have any 

questions, please 

contact the 

school office at  

441-8727. 

Breakfast  & 
Lunch  

All students at-
tending TLJA will 
receive free 
school meals. 

Timothy L. John-
son Academy has 
been approved to 
implement the 
Community Eligi-
bility Provision for 
breakfast and 
lunch.  This means 
that parents will 
not need to fill 
out the long meal 
application. 

Please be sure to read with your 

child at least 20 minutes every 

night!! 

We are offering Summer School from June 13-July 15th. 
Meals and transportation will be provided. Call us today to 
register you scholar. 

 Please be sure your child 

is getting enough rest in 

the evenings and ready to 

come and do their best at 

school. 

Dear TLJA Family, 
I have to say we have an amazing group of parents. Thank you to each of you for being so 
flexible when we have had staff training days. It is only making us better. Thank you so 
much for working with us. Please be sure we have the most up to date contact informa-
tion in case we need to get in touch with you. 
We sent home an Intent to Return application with students. Please fill it out and send 
back to save your child’s spot for next year. We are already planning for the 2022-2023 
school year and want you to reserve your child’s place in the next grade. We have had a 
waiting list this year, so please let us know your plans before we fill spots with students 
from the waiting list. Thank you for all your support!! 
 
Dawn Starks, TLJA Superintendent /School Leader  

March 2022 


